8 October 2021

Response from an ABC spokesperson:

ABC Far North Queensland’s interview with a representative from Reignite
Democracy broadcast on 12 August lacked editorial balance and was in breach of
several ABC Editorial Guidelines. A correction has been published and the issue has
been taken up with the program team responsible. ABC Far North Queensland has
provided local audiences with many interviews with qualified health professionals
both before and after that interview aired.



